Subject: 2023/0113/P DIANA MILNER SHOP, PRIMROSE HILL NW1

Please, please protect Diana Milner's shop form redevelopment. It is an independent, thriving local shop, of which
there are fewer and fewer. She performs an excellent local service and beyond, is a brilliantly imaginative
florist/gardener, who supplies many of the award-winning window boxes round here. We should be cherishing the
small independent business, not submitting to developers' greed, people who care nothing about the community
but are just out to make money for themselves - and, doubtless, Camden. The wider picture, to maintain and
support local communities, is just as vital.

PLEASE SUPPORT DIANA MILNER!
Regards
Annabel

ANNABEL LEVENTON




